Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

REGION VI — WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

March 9, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. _ 112 , S. 2022

WEBINAR TRAINING ON BASIC OCCUPATIONAL SAFETY AND HEALTH
(BOSH) FOR THE EXPANDED IMPLEMENTATION OF LIMITED FACE-TO-
FACE CLASSES

To: Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Public Elementary/Integrated/Secondary Schools
School Disaster Risk Reduction Management Coordinators
All others concerned

1. Please find attached OUA MEMO 00-0222-0163 titled “Webinar Training on
Basic Occupational Safety and Health (Bosh) for the Expanded
Implementation of Limited Face-to-Face Classes”.

2. Immediate dissemination and compliance with this Memorandum is
desired.
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MIGUEL MAZ D. APOSIN EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Poblacion, Numancia, Aklan

Tel/Fax No. (265 37401265 37411265 3743)
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OUA MEMO 00-0222-0163
MEMORANDUM
23 February 2022

For: Regional Directors Concerned
Schools Division Superintendents Concerned
Regional and Division DRRM Coordinators Concerned

Subject: Webinar Training on Basic Occupational Safety and Health (BOSH)
for the Expanded Implementation of Limited Face-to-Face Classes

The Department of Education (DepEd) and the Department of Health (DOH) have
signed the Joint Memorandum Circular (JMC) No. 01, series of 2021 or the Operational
Guidelines on the Implementation of Limited Face-to-Face Learning Modal:ty issued last 27
September 2021.

Section 7.1.1.4.10 of the JMC states that “the school shall mobilize the School COVID-
19 Disaster Risk Reduction and Management (DRRM) Team to ensure that health and safety
protocols are in place and are observed during the preparation and implementation of the
face-to-face classes. The School DRRM Team shall also designate a Safety Officer who
shall serve as the focal person for the health and safety protocols of the school.”

In concurrence with the said provision and in preparation for the expansion of
limited face-to-face classes, all Regional DRRM Coordinators shall coordinate with the
regional offices of the Department of Labor and Employment (DOLE) to request for the
conduct of Training on Basic Occupational Safety and Health (BOSH) for all
designated School Safety Officer. The Regional DRRM Coordinators shall also facilitate
all logistical requirements for the training including coordination with the DepEd offices
and key personnel concerned.

The DRRMS shall monitor the conduct of the activity and provide technical
assistance, if necessary. For any queries or concerns for this matter, please contact Mr.
Aldwin B. Rimbao of the DRRMS at 0928-388-9101 (Viber) or email

aldwin.rimbao@deped.gov.ph.

For your information and compliance.
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